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This proposed measure is clearly intended to reduce voting access of working class, 

low-income, and minority Oregonians. Oregon’s existing vote-by-mail process is 

established, reputable, and secure and allows Oregonians equitable access to 

elections irrespective of working hours and childcare access and does not subject 

Oregonians to onerous identification requirements that have been demonstrated in 

other states to reduce voting access for low-income and minority citizens. Oregon’s 

legislature has too many real problems to work on this session, it does not need to 

waste taxpayer resources or their legislators precious time debating a blatantly racist 

and classist measure that would only serve to damage regular Oregonians’s rights. 

Please let this bill die the death it should have died in countless prior legislative 

bodies, let it be nothing more than a footnote of this session, and let it be rightly 

called out as the regressive fodder of the white-supremacist-sympathizing far-right 

that it is.  


